FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

X-4804

March 4, 1927.

SUBJECT: Proposed Revision of Board's Regulations.

Dear Sir:

In view of the enactment of the so-called McFadden Bill, the Federal Reserve Board is considering the preparation of a new edition of its Regulations, and if you desire to suggest any amendments to the Board's existing Regulations the Board will be very glad to consider such suggestions.

Very truly yours,

Edmund Platt Vice Governor.

TO CHAIRMEN AND GOVERNORS OF F. R. BANKS.